Notice of Public Hearing to be held Tuesday, September 23, 2025, regarding proposed changes to the Catoosa County Code of Ordinances. The Catoosa County Planning Commission will meet in regular session on Tuesday, September 23, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the Catoosa County Administrative Building located at 800 Lafayette Street, Ringgold, Georgia 30736 for all purposes under law, including but not limited to conducting a public hearing regarding amending, adopting, ratifying and reaffirming the Unified Development Code (“UDC”) of the Catoosa County Code of Ordinances. The proposed UDC provisions to be considered for amendment, adoption, ratification and reaffirmance shall be available for public review and inspection during normal business hours at the Catoosa County Planning & Zoning Office, 184 Tiger Trail, Ringgold, Georgia 30736 and the Catoosa County Administrative Building, 800 Lafayette Street, Ringgold, Georgia 30736. 
 

